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July 9, 2021 

Dear Pitt-Johnstown Resident: 

 

I want to thank you for your continued patience and understanding while we make plans for your safe 

arrival this fall. Understandably, many resident students have questions about the fall arrival 

process.  We have developed an FAQ and posted it to our webpage 

at: www.johnstown.pitt.edu/housing-services.  This FAQ will be updated as further information 

becomes available, so please check it regularly.  Again, thank you for your patience while decisions 

continue to be made. 

 

All of the decisions made by the University of Pittsburgh are being implemented at all Pitt 

campuses.  These decisions are based on extensive research and discussion among some of the leading 

researchers, epidemiologists, and medical practitioners in the country who comprise the University’s 

Healthcare Advisory Group.  We are fortunate to have access to this level of expertise.  

 

If you have not yet submitted your vaccination status, please remember to do so as soon as 

possible.  You can indicate your vaccination status at Campus Services.  If you prefer not to disclose your 

status, simply choose “I prefer not to answer” from the status list.  If you qualify for an exemption, you 

no longer need to submit a formal request through the Johnstown Campus Housing and Dining Services 

task center.  Instead, please go to the Campus Services and choose either “I am not vaccinated” or “I 

prefer not to answer.”  If you have already submitted your status, please disregard these instructions. 

 

Information on your fall housing assignment will be available the first week of August on the Pitt portal 

(you will be notified of this via email).  Specific arrival information (including your assigned date, time, 

and location) will be sent via separate email message depending on your vaccination status.  We are 

unable to confirm dates and times until that information is released via email.    

 

Remember to check your Pitt email account frequently, as we will continue to update you throughout 

the summer.  Enjoy the rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing you on campus in the fall! 
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